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February 10, 2006 
 
 
Dear Meds Classmates of 5T6.  Here is an update on our 50-year reunion! 
 
On Tuesday evening, June 6th, 2006, we (and our spouses/partners) are the honoured guests of the Medical 
Alumni Association (MAA) - no charge - to attend the Convocation Banquet they are hosting in the Great Hall of 
Hart House to celebrate the convocation of the Class of 0T6, and to honour our 50-year Class of 5T6, the Class 
of 4T1 65-year class, the Class of 4T6 60-year class, and the Class of 3T6 70-year class. A separate invitation 
& registration form will be posted on the website, under Announcements (Mar 8). 
 
On Wednesday morning, June 7th, 2006, we are invited to the Pre-Convocation Ceremony at 10:30 am in 
Convocation Hall, and the Dean’s Luncheon in the Medical Sciences Building immediately following.  Please 
also RSVP directly to the MAA in your registration form (see above). 
 
On Wednesday evening, June 7th, 2006, there will be a Class of 5T6 reception and dinner at the Faculty 
Club, 41 Willcocks St., on the University of Toronto campus.  Details are as follows: 
 

Where:  The Faculty Club, 41 Willcocks St. 
 When  Wednesday, June 7th, 2006 
 Reception: 6:00 pm  Dinner:  7:00 pm 
 Cost:  To be determined 
 
Parking can be a problem and is difficult to forecast.  You may be better off to use a taxi.  Further information 
about parking facilities on campus is available at http://www.facilities.utoronto.ca/ admin/parking/location.htm, or 
contact the Medical Alumni Association.  Find attached a list of hotels provided by the MAA. 
 
Dr. Laurie Naiman is building a website for us in honour of our 50th reunion. See http://www.5t6med.org
 
We look forward to seeing you at all these events in celebration of 50 years! 
 
Regards, from your organizing committee:   
 
Robin Arnold  
Don Cowan 
George DeVeber 
Bob Jackson  
Bernie Langer 
Bill McIlroy 
Laurie Naiman 
Tom Patterson 
Len Ralley 
Jim Wilkes 
 
 
 
If you have a new email address and/or updated mailing address or telephone contact information, 
please send it ASAP to the Medical Alumni Association at: 
 
   Email:     medical.alumni@utoronto.ca  
   Fax:   416-978-0959 
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